
2th March 2022

Dear Parent /Carer

Daily Spend Limit

Following feedback from the most recent Student Voice Faculty meetings we have decided to increase the limit
that students can spend in the dining hall each day.

With immediate effect the daily limit will be increased to £10 per student, this can be spent at both AM and PM
break.

If you do not wish the limit on your child’s account to be increased please email zdelany@atlantic-aspirations.org,
and the limit can remain at £5.

Yours faithfully

Z Delany

Mrs Z Delany
Operations Officer
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